
HANEY HAPPENINGS 
Thursday, January 14, 2021 

January 18 

• Grade 11 Course Planning via Zoom 
• Grad Meeting via Zoom 

January 25 
• Non Instructional Day (District Based) 

 

 

Black Shirt Day at THSS this Friday, January 15th.  
The Anti-Racism Coalition of Vancouver believe a small action can 
make a difference. In British Columbia, thousands of students wear pink 
shirts in support of anti-bullying. Orange Shirt Day has also been 

introduced across Canadian schools, where students wear orange shirts in solidarity 
with Indigenous victims of the residential school system. ARC Vancouver is 
petitioning for Black Shirt Day to be introduced in BC, in recognition of the struggle 
for civil rights fought by Black and racialized Canadians. ARC Vancouver is 
proposing Black Shirt Day be established on January 15th, the birthday of Martin 
Luther King, Jr., the great civil rights leader and Nobel Peace Prize winner. We 
believe this will be an important step in raising greater awareness of the ongoing 
struggle for civil and human rights faced by Black and racialized Canadians,and 
help to foster solidarity against all forms of racism and hate. 
We invite all community members to join us this Friday and wear a black shirt. 
 
BYOP Please bring your own pen to sign in on the 
Daily Health Assessment. Thank you!  
 
THSS Clothing and Grad Hoodie pick-up 
If you missed the days before Christmas when the THSS Clothing and Grad 
Hoodies were handed out please come to the Girl’s PE Office (Rm 1038) Tuesday, 
Wednesday, Thursday, or Friday this week between 12-12:30 for pick-up.   
Grads if you ordered an embroidered hoodie they are still not here yet.  There will 
be an announcement when they arrive. 
 

 

Our student book club will be meeting online next week.  Please check in with our 
Teams page to choose a date!  If you missed this one, but would like to join future 
book clubs, please message Mrs. Fulgueras on Teams. 
 
If you requested Ready Player Two, please pop down and ask a teacher-librarian for 
it.  It has arrived but the piece of paper with your name on it mysteriously 
disappeared. 
 
The prequel to The Hate U Give has arrived!  This is the story of Maverick as a 
teenager in the 1990s.  As well, if you liked One of Us is Lying, the author's newest 
mystery, The Cousins, is here!  Come down to the library, message Mrs. Fulgueras 



on Teams, or visit to thsslibrary.com to place a hold on these and many other 
books. 
 

 

Hi grads of 2021. We need your grad quotes for the yearbook! Please send your 
grad quotes with your "(first and last name) 2021 grad quote" on the 
subject box to thomashaneyyearbook@gmail.com. 
 DUE JANUARY 15TH! 
 
Here is what you need to keep in mind while making them: 
1. 200 characters maximum - this includes spaces and punctuation. 
2. Only appropriate content accepted - we will be checking each quote thoroughly - 
if anything inappropriate is found, your quote will be changed to the default 
message. If you're not sure, ask before submitting.   
3. No baby photo required! 
4. If you don't send in anything your quote will be "Congratulations Grads of 2021" 

Athletics 

 
Volleyball and Basketball News 
***Volleyball and Basketball practice has been postponed for now*** 

 

Attention Grade 12 students: Any students interested in being one of THSS’s 
applicants for the BC Excellence Scholarship worth $5,000. Please see Mrs. 
Sekhon in the Career Centre by this Friday Jan 15th till 12pm to find out more about 
the nomination process 
 
Canadian Women in Municipal Government Scholarship  
The scholarship is open to female students enrolled in any year of study in 
secondary school and who are contributing to their school's leadership team or 
student council.  
https://fcm.ca/en/about-fcm/awards/wilg/canadian-women-in-municipal-government-
scholarship/application-form 
Please see Mrs. Sekhon in the Career Center for more information. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Aboriginal 
Education 

Metis Beading Legacy Project, you can join anytime!   
12:45-2:45 in the Textiles room on the following dates:  
Tuesday January 19, 26 
Monday February 8 
Monday March 1, 8, 29 
Monday April 12, 19 
 
Aboriginal Ed Leadership Lunch: Friday February 5th 1:00pm in the Rotunda 
(we will be following covid rules with sign-up sheet and sitting 6 feet apart).  We will 
be meeting for lunch and to brainstorm for upcoming activities.  New students 
welcome! Registration mandatory- please rsvp to: natalie_robertson@sd42.ca  
 
Post-secondary Virtual Tour Opportunities:  Grade 10-12 students, check your 
emails as you were sent a list of post-secondary virtual tours, dates and registration 
information for: Vancouver Film School, Comosun College, Vancouver Community 
College, Douglas College, SFU - See the Ab Ed room if you did not receive this 
information. 
Ab Ed Post-Secondary & Careers Information Night: January 21, 2021 5-
7pm Grade 10-12 students and guardians are invited to a zoom to explore 

mailto:thomashaneyyearbook@gmail.com
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information about volunteering, scholarships, bursaries, post-secondary 
applications, and upcoming virtual tours.  Information was sent via email, if you did 
not receive it please let us know in 1109. 
 
 

 
 

Lunch Menu 
 
Thursday: Perogies with Farmer Sausage 
Friday: Cobb Salad 
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